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From: Josh Hink
To: Dusty Pilkington
Subject: Emailing - Halloin CB-16-00006.pdf
Date: Wednesday, September 21, 2016 10:39:00 AM
Attachments: Halloin CB-16-00006.pdf


Here you go sir,
 
 


Josh Hink
Interim Fire Marshal
509-962-7657
 
 


Notice: All  email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56
RCW and to archiving and review.


message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14
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September 21, 2016 



 



 



 



Dusty Pilkington 



Community Development Services 



411 N. Ruby Street, Suite 2 



Ellensburg, WA 98926 



 



Re: Halloin (CB-16-00006) 



 



Dear: Mr. Pilkington 



 



After conducting a review of the above named project, there are no further requirements necessary to combine 



these parcels.   



 



Any questions or concerns regarding fire service features may be directed to the Kittitas County Fire Marshal’s 



Office at 509-962-7000. 



 



Sincerely, 



 



 



 



Josh Hink 



Fire Marshal 



 



 










